AGENDA DATE:

ACTION REQUESTED:

KITTITAS COUNTY
Board of County Commissioners

AGENDA STAFF REPORT
December 20, 2016
Request the Board of County Commissioners (BOCC) review and
consider the 2017 Kittitas County Homelessness and Affordable

Housing Plan as recommended by the Homeless and Affordable
Housing Committee (HAHC).

BACKGROUND:

INTERACTION:

RECOMMENDATION:

HANDLING:

ATTACHMENTS:

LEAD STAFF:

The HAHC has been working on updating the Kittitas County
Homelessness and Affordable Housing plan which is required by the
State.

The HAHC committee reviewed the draft document, suggested some
changes and voted to forward it to the BOCC.

Consider the 2017 Kittitas County Homelessness and Affordable
Housing Plan as recommended by the HAHC.

Original — Clerk of the Board
2017 Kittitas County Homelessness and Affordable Housing Plan

Homeless and Affordable Housing Committee



